STATE OF NEW YORK
COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL CONDUCT
801 SECOND AVENUE
NEW YORK, NY 10017

Gerald Stern
Administrator (212) 949-8888

March 25, 1994

Mr. George Sassower
16 Lake Street

White Plains, New York 10603

Dear Mr. Sassower:

With respect to your request for certain "hearings and
report," although I am not sure what Vel ane weferring 6,
nothing is available. I suggest that you not try to explain what
you mean since it does not matter. We have no public records
concerning Justice Murphy. You are mistaken in stating that the
Commission made public disclosure of certain aspects of some

matter. /J
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fé%ncerely,
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| Gerald Stern 7
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